Board Minutes September 19, 2022
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (830) 703-9296

Attendees: 	Theresa Cain, Keith Perrine, Laurel Scott, Richard Agee, Judy Agee, Otilia Sanchez, Sue Myers, Brandon Archer, Joe Guerra, Terri Bomberger, Thomas Rodgiguez
Guest	Fawn Cary
	
Called to order at 12:00	
Dick led us in prayer

August minutes were reviewed, corrected and approved with correction
August Financials were reviewed and approved
Golf Financials were reviewed and approved – Income to Charity was $11,129.21
Keith advised he had sent out thank you notes to all teams, sponsors and hole sponsors.
  
Otilia gave a report on the one Blessing box at location and advised it was empty every day. Cost to support the box was $315 thus far. Club needs item donations to continue to support the project. Keith advised Paul is started on 2nd box.

LCI is raising their dues to all members 2023 $3.00, 2024 $2.00, 2025 $2.00. After discussion it was agreed by the board to raise our $30 quarterly dues to $36 effective January 1, 2023.

Theresa brought 4 colors of shirts, After discussion the board approved to buy 100 shirts of three colors. 

The board approved joining the Chamber of Commerce. Cost would be $22/month. This would give us more exposure and the first would be open house on Blessing Box..

Boss advised that Oct 3 will be the orientation at the Lions Charity building.

Keith sttated the proposed painting project of condo trim painting is pending.

Sue/Terri gave a report on the community day at the mall. Banner or wrap would bring better attention to the booth. Board approved a table banner with our new logo – Cost $300 - $400.

Keith proposed to buy 2500 small water bottles for $840 (charity account) with our club logo and info to hand out at events for club exposure. Board passed.

Oct 8 Keep SA beautiful at the Bosque. 

Pancake Breakfast at Stables Dec 3, need a driver w/trailer and Boss asked for a few members with vests or new shirt to be inside so patrons will know we are there.
 


Meeting closed at 1:00			
Richard Agee, secretary
 
